
Due to the Coronavirus pandemic, the foreigners‘ 
registration office is closed from  
19 April 2020 until further notice. 

 
Applications can be sent by post or by e-mail to 

abh@ewo.magdeburg.de. 
 

These measures help to protect your and our health. 
 

We thank you for your understanding and apologize for 
the inconvenience. 


